
 

 
  

2022 ATHLETES  
2022 GRIFFINS REPRESENTATIVE PROGRAM 

Calling all ACT Men’s and Mixed Netballers – We are planning to commence our trial process to find the 

athletes that will form our ACT Griffins Teams to attend the 2022 AMMNA National Championships in 

Adelaide.  

If you love netball, are talented, or new to the sport looking to really develop your game our program our 

program is a fantastic way for you to get involved in the ACT Men’s and Mixed Representative Program. 

You will receive fantastic coaching and skills development, experience participating in an enthusiastic and 

high-performance training environment and the opportunity to compete in the annual national 

tournament.  

The squad will comprise teams that will compete across Open Men’s, Open Mixed and Men’s 35+ and 

Junior Men’s divisions, and we will be looking to form teams to highlight the netball talent of the ACT.  

What we are looking for in our Griffins Athlete’s:  

• Athletes with experience in State representative programs or State League, or those that athletes that 

strive to experience a high-performance netball environment and learn more about the game. 

• Have the requisite fitness, and willingness to gain and maintain the necessary levels of fitness 

required to compete at the highest standard. 

• Players that will commit to all compulsory squad and team activities over late November 2021 to the 

completion of Nationals in April 2022. 

• Will be able to meet the financial commitment to participate in the program and attend Nationals 

(estimated at around $2,500* for the representative season (training plus tournament costs) and  

uniform costs of around $340*) *Noting, final costs won’t be known until final arrangements are confirmed in 

early 2022 

• Personal strength and character to establish and model the ACTMMNA vision, culture, and standards 

always. 

All athlete’s must register their interest in trialing for the 2022 Griffins Representative program by 

completing the link at: FILL OUT FORM by 18 November 2021.  

The ACTMMNA will notify all registered athlete’s details regarding the dates, times, and venues for trials at 

the completion of the registration period, but please look out for an email confirming an information and 

training session on 20/11/2021, and two trials on 4/12/2021 and 11/12/2021 (afternoon session).  

The selection policy for the ACT Griffins program can found on our website: 

https://www.actmensandmixednetball.org.au  

Applications Close: Thursday 18 November 2021 

Should you have any questions or require further information or consideration regarding your wish to trial, 

please contact Sheree our Vice-President of Game Development at: 

actmensnetball.vpgamedev@outlook.com or on 0419 530 233 (outside of business hours). 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdg3m__FR3kUhaP1OBwEQDhOpqAapFGRAgxrlZTUUojwJPlsg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link
https://www.actmensandmixednetball.org.au/
mailto:actmensnetball.vpgamedev@outlook.com

